
Notice is hereby given, that in order to ensure public safety during the COVID-19 crisis, the 
February 8, 2021 meeting of the Upper Makefield Township Park & Recreation Board will be 
held by audio and video conferencing at 7:30 p.m. Public comment may be submitted to 
Assistant Township Manager Judy Caporiccio before 4:30 p.m. on February 8, 2021 by 
emailing judyc@uppermakefield.org or by calling 215-968-3340. Public comment will be read 
into the record. 
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